Dear Parents and Carers,
I wanted to reach out in order to outline our exciting Summer School opportunity and to identify which families are keen to engage in this programme. We understand that, when run effectively, summer schools can have an incredibly positive impact in supporting students to develop a sense of formality and belonging to their new secondary setting. To that end we have put together a dynamic and exciting offer that focuses on both academic and pastoral enrichment. 
The summer school will run for three days from 9 - 2pm on the following dates:
Monday 22nd - Wednesday 24th of August
Lunch and water will be provided although students can bring a packed lunch if they wish.
Our offer:
· Academically there will be a focus on high quality resources and lessons designed to promote an enthusiasm and readiness for learning in a secondary setting, with work primarily based on developing literacy, numeracy and scientific skills.
· Pastorally we will offer a range of exciting enrichment opportunities that not only develop a range of skills and interests but also cultivate a sense of belonging to the school and establish an understanding of our values and culture. 
Pastorally we will offer a range of exciting enrichment opportunities that not only develop a range of skills and interests but also cultivate a sense of belonging to the school and establish an understanding of our values and culture. This is because at the heart of all of this venture is this sense of community. Not only will the programme allow for our new Year 7s to begin to build relationships with teaching and support staff but also to do so with other students, both those who are joining in Year 7 and those older students who are volunteering within the programme.
More details will follow in the coming weeks as we confirm the programme based on the number of students who will be participating. However, for now we are asking parents to complete this form to register their intention to participate in the three-day programme by June 17th. 
Yours faithfully,
Mrs Owen (Assistant Head) and Miss Newman (Head of Year 7)
